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ELSS 

 
 

Working with Norfolk schools to raise the attainment of EAL students 

 
HEADTEACHERS’ CONSULTATION 

 
On effective leadership in schools with pupils from other countries and 

cultures. 
 

• Are we doing everything we can to achieve ‘outstanding’ from Ofsted? 
• Are we tracking EAL pupils effectively to ensure their progress? 
• Are literacy levels across the school where we would like them to be? 
• Are all staff confident in planning for EAL learners in their classes? 
 

If these are questions you are asking, you may wish to come to this morning meeting to hear 
how the English Language Support Service can work with you and your staff to support your 
provision in these important areas.  Discussion will include implications of the New Ofsted 
Framework and the DfE Agenda and will look at the importance of data use, target setting, 
school culture and ethos. 
 

Free to all Norfolk Schools 
 

Friday 9th March 2012  
9.30am – 12.00pm  
Norwich Professional Development Centre 
 
Thursday 22nd March 2012 
9.30am – 12.00pm 
West Norfolk Professional Development Centre 

 
Places can be booked via the online booking system www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk  
using Activity Reference ENMC9 

 
 

  For further information please contact:  
  Nicola Clarke (01603 307766) Email: elss@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

Norfolk Integrated Education Advisory Services – reliable, high quality, responsive, collaborative and local 
 


